
 
 

NST Newsletter: Monday 14th October 2024 

 

 
This week’s newsletter features the following items: 
 

• Reminder: Autumn Term ABLE Conference – Tuesday 19th November 

• University of Nottingham Primary Education Network (PEN) Invitation – Thursday 7th 
November 

• Take part in the Family Numeracy trial – £500 to spend on maths equipment if 8 Year 
2 parents sign up! 

• Kick Start Grants - British Science Week 

• Autumn Term Subject Leader Network Meetings 
 

 

 

 

Reminder: Autumn Term ABLE Conference – Tuesday 19th November 

 

Conference booking for our autumn conference on Tuesday 19 November is now open. 

Use this discount code ABLEMEMBER1911 to make your place free (for schools that 

opted out of ABLE membership, places are available at £75 + VAT). 

 

You can book your place on the ABLE website: Conferences - Able | Association of 

Business Leaders in Education (ablepro.info) 
 

Click here to view the workshop and speaker details 
 

Click here to view the conference agenda. 
 

 

 
University of Nottingham Primary Education Network (PEN) Invitation –  

Thursday 7th November 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
  

https://d34rqg04.eu1.hubspotlinksstarter.com/Ctc/W4+113/d34rQg04/VV-HpQ7_MS9sN5cBnLQk5pcbW6J3_6X5lnC-KN2VVBBC3m2ndW7Y8-PT6lZ3lVW5KBBtz8wMySjN77jpmnH-WlPVZ9MxY1phjpdW2lX26n7VGTnRN5fTxDS-gFY2W7SMksQ6kmRTCW7GqjWZ2Y1_xTVH-7467_R2jcW6nQDxL79vr1xV-F-GM6PNMYkVf3mzR6--09XW1ZmCLN2205-qW4V3Szp5yzRYNW8R_8V-2d7jdyN8VttkrVN_q6W8LTspg8PBD1BW7jF_bG2Y8F_GW4xxM-L1DvlQ5W441PSl5PK0LdW7z9mys6PgpRjW38z6Yd451N02W5J8Zwr6d-LrwW52P8c64hpFPKW6v98Qh2HjFphW26KXCk51XlClW7_5XJh6wpQzBf1lW9cP04
https://d34rqg04.eu1.hubspotlinksstarter.com/Ctc/W4+113/d34rQg04/VV-HpQ7_MS9sN5cBnLQk5pcbW6J3_6X5lnC-KN2VVBBC3m2ndW7Y8-PT6lZ3lVW5KBBtz8wMySjN77jpmnH-WlPVZ9MxY1phjpdW2lX26n7VGTnRN5fTxDS-gFY2W7SMksQ6kmRTCW7GqjWZ2Y1_xTVH-7467_R2jcW6nQDxL79vr1xV-F-GM6PNMYkVf3mzR6--09XW1ZmCLN2205-qW4V3Szp5yzRYNW8R_8V-2d7jdyN8VttkrVN_q6W8LTspg8PBD1BW7jF_bG2Y8F_GW4xxM-L1DvlQ5W441PSl5PK0LdW7z9mys6PgpRjW38z6Yd451N02W5J8Zwr6d-LrwW52P8c64hpFPKW6v98Qh2HjFphW26KXCk51XlClW7_5XJh6wpQzBf1lW9cP04
https://d34rqg04.eu1.hubspotlinksstarter.com/Ctc/W4+113/d34rQg04/VV-HpQ7_MS9sN5cBnLQk5pcbW6J3_6X5lnC-KN2VVBzK5kBVqW69t95C6lZ3pJN7d5j3YDf3_qW7ywdtG3MfhNxW407s7n4tymJ1W8n_6Xz8S9L-CW39Rxz-1W1kXLW3NcpMn4c2BvWW5jck5K67mKknW5GW2nM6h2mMhW1vBTYB5t-lsKW2TMdfw12TWqqW5f1Kyy1FpPttN2jTHF1YHdp4W906zKQ11NRhDW6MB3WN7KTfFjW1xsfNF257hlSW8SS9-Q8hGLHrW1JQ_9H70fw2rW6ys-mQ8KmyCCVJVb-R7-sCY5W8M7XlR6gX3RHW7Y6FDX1vzBPsN3b-fP9Py-rDN1CcZLr7KSXyVgZ4wL7kp9L-W10Wcdr6qLJ33N3lTv_HT56LHW3--yfV4tBNJ5W4nV5rf5jRbXGW1CVw4f4px0RRW1bx5Ql9gpWQzW4yPv1m1CJCN8W1ZBqXQ2ntdpdW8D54Wd8gy7jDW3PMs8C4h6BGcN3sb972tB8fgW2Wc-wS87zzT0f1fWN1q04
https://d34rqg04.eu1.hubspotlinksstarter.com/Ctc/W4+113/d34rQg04/VV-HpQ7_MS9sN5cBnLQk5pcbW6J3_6X5lnC-KN2VVBzq5kBVqW5BWr2F6lZ3nyW8CrldD6KMXVxW3ln49Z3w6nP8W3h7ZRj3Tsw5DW2VcC125f9Q91W7_wDmJ65q9P3W3cw8sZ3tNb8pW1JmGf08JxCN-W6SHP5l1tTDRLW80RFrX95YbBBW2JMnYs7z4FxJW5-wqMN5BfXVbW3Tf8R235_L5DW6g94BM2xJXcBW2VGbWJ11Xg2SW56vP8l4sr3vRW6rhjgY15tkmgVNd3Yd8BPgxwW34vHBJ7lPFbSW8YR1Sh13bjjkW30QyCK4Bp6hXW49TPfy7DNmKxVnfbNj7x4vJwV1Nqhm8vxtcgMMv1gT7yP09VLVcZW5KZdnhW4zxVYf5yJf0VW4ryX1v8-l472W3zYLSQ4K3hdFN7HjDQgCm4pPN5_dlR8BsSTLW98z5DG9f9xbGW3R347z8gFwQvF3klDTpgShHW50DJRt2_HcVVf7SQlGz04


Free online professional development events: The University of Nottingham’s 
Primary Education Network for 2024-25 
 
For some years, our partnership work has included the Primary Education Network 
(PEN). This is an opportunity for school colleagues to come together for free events that 
offer both professional development and local networking. In the past, meetings have 
focused on topics such as memory, refugee education and developing science capital.   
  
We recognise that attending in-person events at the university can present challenges to 
busy school staff, so we have decided this year to continue to offer our termly events 
online. The format will be an hour’s session featuring some expert input and the 
opportunity for questions and discussion afterwards.  
 
The first event of this year will focus on using technology to enhance children’s writing 
and will be presented by Phil Herd and Helen Fordham from the Transform Trust. Join us 
for an engaging gathering focused on the trust’s writing process and how schools are 
enhancing learning by incorporating iPads into their curriculum. Discover innovative ways 
that technology is transforming writing instruction and explore the exciting potential of AI to 
support and elevate pupils' writing skills.  
 
This event will take place online, through MS Teams on Thursday 7th November from 
4.00-5.00. If you would like to come, please click the link below and we will send you an 
invitation and joining link: 
 
YES I will be attending the PEN event on Thursday 07.11.24  
 
Feel free to forward this to any other colleagues who you think may be interested. 
 
So that you can hold the dates, please note that our spring and summer term events will 
be at the same times on 6th March and 5th June, respectively. We hope to see you 
there! 
 
Finally, you may also be aware that another aspect of the PEN is our primary blog, which 
has covered a multitude of primary-related themes with over 80 posts. All of the posts are 
available to read here: https://blogs.nottingham.ac.uk/primaryeducationnetwork/. If you are 
interested in discussing a contribution, please contact Rupert.knight@nottingham.ac.uk  
 
Best wishes, 
 
The University of Nottingham Primary Education Team 
 

 

 
Take part in the Family Numeracy trial – £500 to spend on maths equipment if 8 

Year 2 parents sign up! 
 
The Family Numeracy trial will test the impact of delivering maths to parents/carers of 
children in year 2 or year 3 to build their confidence and support their child’s learning. 
 
This randomised control trial is being delivered fully funded as part of Multiply, the 
government’s adult numeracy programme. 
 
We are looking for primary schools to sign up parents and host the intervention during 
school hours. Schools will receive £500 to spend on maths equipment if at least 8 parents 
or carers from their current, academic year 2024 to 2025, year 2 cohort sign up. The trial 
will begin after the February half term 2025.   
 

mailto:uonschoolpartnership@nottingham.ac.uk?subject=YES%20I%20will%20be%20attending%20the%20PEN%20event%20on%20Thursday%2007.11.24
https://blogs.nottingham.ac.uk/primaryeducationnetwork/
mailto:Rupert.knight@nottingham.ac.uk
https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Futm_medium=email%26utm_source=govdelivery%26v=wnc5YpCyvXA/1/0100019266c1a6d2-dbe6f55c-fade-4459-b808-2e7cf606e9dc-000000/RExhF5KMR2Zgg2CKfMCPoZmLBSCYF1rqHszAbYy0wjg=373


We are also looking for adult education providers to deliver the programme in schools 
through family learning tutors. 
 
The deadline to apply is Thursday 31 October 2024. Find out more and apply today. 
 

 

 
Kick Start Grants - British Science Week 

 
Grant for £500 worth of funding are available to support science activities during British 
Science Week – find out more here: 
https://www.britishscienceweek.org/grants/kick-start-grant-scheme/ 
 

 

 
Autumn Term Subject Leader Network Meetings 

 
The following Subject Leader Network meetings are now available to book via our new 
booking platform, Universe (we have moved away from Eventbrite due to their introduction 
of fees).  Click on the hyperlinks below for further details/to book in: 
 

• PSHE Network – Monday 14th October, 1.30pm to 3.00pm 

• PE, School Sport and Physical Activity Network – Monday 4th November, 1.15pm 
to 3.15pm 

• Design and Technology Network – Monday 11th November, 2.00pm to 4.00pm 

• English Network – Thursday 14th November, 1.15pm to 4.00pm 

• Assessment Leads Network – Friday 15th November, 1.00pm to 3.30pm   

• Inclusion Network – Tuesday 19th November, 4.00pm to 5.30pm 

• Diversity Network – Thursday 21st November, 1.00pm to 3.00pm 

• Phonics Network – Monday 25th November, 1.30pm to 3.00pm 

• Science Network – Thursday 28th November, 1.00pm to 4.00pm  
 
If you experience any issues with using these booking links then please let Emily know. 
 

 

https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fmultiply.etioglobal.org%2Ftrial-funding-and-registration%3Futm_medium=email%26utm_source=govdelivery/1/0100019266c1a6d2-dbe6f55c-fade-4459-b808-2e7cf606e9dc-000000/ZWb0lr4FlG6_c8zzPdaJfvsvZAo3MBVPwgVB5V6d8lM=373
https://www.britishscienceweek.org/grants/kick-start-grant-scheme/
https://www.universe.com/events/pshe-network-meeting-tickets-H21FYW
https://www.universe.com/events/pe-school-sport-and-physical-activity-network-meeting-tickets-6Q5VCN
https://www.universe.com/events/pe-school-sport-and-physical-activity-network-meeting-tickets-6Q5VCN
https://www.universe.com/events/design-technology-network-meeting-tickets-F5R396
https://www.universe.com/events/english-network-meeting-tickets-0B2YN7
https://www.universe.com/events/assessment-leads-network-meeting-tickets-5QBD49
https://www.universe.com/events/inclusion-network-meeting-tickets-ZRK8G0
https://www.universe.com/events/diversity-network-meeting-tickets-SRV925
https://www.universe.com/events/phonics-network-meeting-tickets-FNTYKZ
https://www.universe.com/events/science-network-meeting-tickets-WX710R
mailto:Emily.Humphreys@nottinghamschoolstrust.org.uk

